
Monday 4 September 2023

Kia ora Whānau

Cultural Dress Up Day and Shared Lunch- 15 September 2023

Throughout the term, we have been studying different cultures and Aotearoa history
as part of our Inquiry. To celebrate our cultures we are having a Cultural Dress Up Day
and Shared Lunch from our many cultures to share with our classes.

Our tamariki can either wear their traditional costume or something that represents
their culture on the day.

Please help your tamariki to prepare for the shared lunch by helping them choose
something to share with the rest of their class from their culture. Please add details of
ingredients for students who have allergies and place food in a named container.

Thank you so much for your support. We are looking forward to celebrating our
cultures and history with each other.

If you have any questions, please contact your child's teacher.

Ngā mihi

Sharmila Raj
Inquiry Leader


